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About the GVPHC
The Greater Virginia Peninsula Homelessness Consortium (GVPHC) 
is a coalition of public and private organizations that maintains a 
current and viable process to end homelessness and provide services and 
resources to the most vulnerable households and individuals across the 
following six (6) jurisdictions: the cities of Hampton, Newport News, 
Poquoson, and Williamsburg, and the counties of James City and York. 

The GVPHC serves as the regionôs Continuum of Care (CoC) organization, and is 
responsible for coordination and management of federal and state funding for homeless 
services. 

The CoC has adopted the vision that . 
This report focuses on the CoCôsefforts to make this vision a reality for the residents of the 
Greater Virginia Peninsula. The report period is Fiscal Year (FY) 2014, July 1, 2014 through 
June 30, 2015. Much of the data provided in this report is sourced from the Hampton Roads 
Homeless Management Information System (HMIS).

Click on the map for an 
look at 

where providers are 
located!

https://www.google.com/maps/d/edit?mid=zUyAuL5pdFf4.kp_wsvlE6CmU&usp=sharing
https://www.google.com/maps/d/edit?mid=zUyAuL5pdFf4.kp_wsvlE6CmU&usp=sharing


Hampton Roads HMIS

The Hampton Roads HMIS serves as the primary source of data for 

the Annual Homeless Assessment Report (AHAR), which is compiled 

nationally by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 

Development (HUD) and provided to Congress. HMIS also provides 

data for the annual Point in Time Count required by HUD. Locally, 

HMIS data helps identify gaps in services and better understand the 

needs of the service population. 

In October of 2014, HUD released a new set of data standards. The Planning 

Council provided training for and conducted audits of 19 HMIS participating 

agencies. The audits evaluated both data qualityðwith a special emphasis on the 

new 2014 HMIS data standardsðand technical standards for security and 

confidentiality of client information.

In the Fall of 2014, the Southside and the Peninsula merged their HMIS 

databases; in July 2015, Virginia Beach also merged its HMIS, creating the 

. An additional merger with Portsmouth is expected to be 

completed Fall/Winter 2015. This regional HMIS was made possible with support 

from the following organizations:

Å Beazley Foundation

Å Portsmouth General Hospital Foundation

Å Peninsula Community Foundation

Å Virginia Housing Development Authority

140 Users
67% Increase

HMIS 
Expansion

http://www.pcfvirginia.org/
http://www.pcfvirginia.org/
http://www.beazleyfoundation.org/index.html
http://www.beazleyfoundation.org/index.html
http://www.pghfoundation.org/pages/contact.html
http://www.pghfoundation.org/pages/contact.html


Professional Development
The following trainings were made available to all partners of the GVPHC :

Treating Trauma in an Informed Way
Affordable Care Act Training
Vulnerability Index-Service Prioritization Decision Assistance Tool (VI-SPDAT)
Excellence in Housing-based Case Management
Boundaries and Confidentiality
Burnout
Environmental Review

Phrase of the Month:

30% Average Median Income (AMI)
Depression
VI-SPDAT
Outreach
Eviction Notice
Point in Time Count
Rent Reasonableness
Housing Crisis Hotline
GVPHC Leadership Expectations

Program Spotlights:

3E Restoration
The Healing Place of Hampton Roads 
Winter Shelters
HELP Jobs for Life Program



GVPHC Milestones: July 2014 - June 2015



Homelessness Snapshot


